
¡ept. 26, 1979

William Henning
Curator, Fine Arts Dept.
Colorado Fine Arts Center
30 West Dale
Colorado Springs, Colorado 80903

Dear Mr. Henning:

Ms.•Gilpin asked me to write and thank you for 
you# letter of September 20. She is most pleased 
with the sale of her prints and the amounts that 
they brought. Since Ms. Gilpin is very fond of 
both Colorado Springs and the Fine Arts Center, 
she would like to donate the remaining 70% from 
the sale of her prints to the Fine Arts Center. 

Enclosed is a check for $441 .00.

Sincerely,

Mary Sue Walsh 
secretary to Ms. Gilpin


